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Reference: FOI 20230822


Dear William

Thank you for your request for information received on 22 August 2023 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

The AHSN Network is not a legal entity and comprises of membership of 15 AHSNs and their employees. As a result, we are unable to respond to your request directly but refer you to each AHSN to respond. 

Details of each AHSN can be found at the bottom of our website: https://www.ahsnnetwork.com/.

You asked about previous FOI requests we have received. Since 2021 we have published FoI requests on our website here:  Freedom of Information - The AHSN Network.

I hope you find this information helpful. 

Yours sincerely, 

Charlotte Walton 
Director of Strategy and Interim Coordination Director
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